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Statement of Interest 

When I saw the opportunity to serve as the Young Business Lawyers Committee Chair, I was 

excited about the chance to give back to an organization that supported me during law school. 

As a law student, I benefited greatly from WSBA programs—particularly through my involvement 

with the 2023 Access to Justice Conference Planning Committee and the Moderate Means 

Program. Those experiences gave me a strong appreciation for the impact WSBA has on emerging 

legal professionals, and I am eager to give back as a new attorney. 

Now practicing as an associate attorney, I continue to seek out ways to grow professionally and 

connect with peers who share a strong interest for business law. This position offers an ideal 

opportunity to engage with the legal community, support fellow young attorneys, and contribute 

to the profession in a meaningful way. 

Thank you for considering my application. I would be honored to serve and help lead this 

important work. 

 


